

MARYBOROUGH CITY COUNCIL

Administration Centre 431-433 Kent Street, Maryborough, Queensland. P.O. Box 110, Maryborough 4650 Telephone (07) 4123 8888. Fax (07) 4123 1470

Address all correspondence to the Chief Executive Officer.

Submission No 5

Contact:

Mr. N.E. Gorrie

Telephone:

4123 8810

Our Ref:

TLS 1/050/01

Your Ref:

Date:

24 November, 1999

RECEIVED

26 NOV 1999

LEGAL, CONSTITUTIONAL AND ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW COMMITTEE

Spec 22.1

The Research Director, Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee, Parliament House, George Street, BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Sir,

Queensland Electoral Reform

Your letter of 11 November, in relation to the above matter, received Council's consideration at its Meeting held on 23 November, 1999.

With respect to your Inquiry into Queensland Electoral Reform, Council advises that it considers that there should be one (1) Electoral Roll only and not a separate Electoral Roll for the Commonwealth and the State.

Yours faithfully,

N.E. Gorrie,

L CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER